
 

 

 
 

 

 

11th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 18th March and this year it’s never felt more important to have some fun and 

raise money to support people living incredibly tough lives.  You can find more information about how Comic 

Relief helps millions of people across the UK and the World here; https://www.comicrelief.com/what-your-

money-does/  

This year at St John’s we would like to support this special charity with the following; 

 Dress as a Superhero or wear something Red – Friday 18th March will be a non-school uniform day.  

No hair dye please.  Please bring in a donation for Red Nose Day, the suggested amount is 50p but 

whatever you can afford will be gratefully received.  Please bring donations in a sealed envelope 

labelled Non-Uniform Donation and give to your class teacher or TA. 

 Red Noses for sale – we have a limited supply of new 100% plastic-free noses available for children 

to buy in school on a ‘first come first served basis’.  With this in mind, please bring your money to 

school between 14th -17th March, a nose will be reserved for your child and then distributed to them 

on Friday 18th March.  The noses cost £1.50 each and will be named with the children’s initials so they 

are not mixed with other children’s.  They will then be brought home with them at the end of the 

day.  Please bring the correct money, as no change can be given, and give to your class teacher or TA. 

 Red Nose Day activities – as well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be 

using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity.  We’ll explore the issues facing young people across 

the world, and how the money we raise can help.  Each class will take part in an activity that the 

children have chosen. 

Thank you in advance, for support with this event.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Amanda Aze 
Headteacher  
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